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In the text below, links to further information on third-party websites are underlined and in 

light blue. 

 

Funerals Market Investigation Order 2021 FAQs updated 

In response to the Competition and Markets Authority (CMA)'s legally binding Funerals 

Market Investigation Order 2021, SAIF has developed a set of frequently asked questions to 

help members comply with the Order. 

The FAQs can be downloaded here and will be updated regularly. 

If you have any questions not listed in the document, please contact the SAIF Business 

Centre at info@saif.org.uk.  

By way of reminder, SAIF members in all parts of the UK must be compliant with the Order's 

price transparency requirements by no later than 16th September 2021. Under the Order, 

members are required to display a standardised price list on an A2 poster in branch areas 

frequented by customers and on a poster no less than A4 size in branch windows where 

practicable. Funeral directors must also display the same price list clearly and prominently 

on their websites or any online channels used to market their businesses.  

To find out more about the Order, members should visit the CMA website. 

 

 

 


